Hi, Everyone,

I am Jim Roth, your instructor for the winter quarter On-Line World Literature 271 course. I thought you might want a head start to the quarter and the course, so here is what to do:

Go to the web address at then end of this e-mail and click on the Welcome Button next to OL World Lit 271.
From this welcome, you can view the mandatory requirements and the course syllabus.  Please read both carefully.
The course should become available on Blackboard beginning Wednesday, January 3.

If you have any questions, please send me an e-mail at jroth@scc.spokane.edu.

Please go to this web address and click on the Welcome Button next to OL World Lit 271.
http://ol.scc.spokane.edu/jroth
See you soon!

Jim

